Saint Luke's Parish Diocese of Shrewsbury
Reg. Charity No. 234025
LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM)

PARISH CENTRE 07423608173
Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny
_ Rev Deacon: Peter Lafferty PARISH WEBSITE stlukesparish.org.uk
61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN PARISH e-mail stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com

Telephone 01928 733127 School 01244 981290 SCHOOL WEBSITE stlukesfrods} org.uk

THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.00-5.45 pm

BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & MARRIAGES: Please contact Father James or the secretary
Wednesdays or Fridays 10am-3pm.

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 8:15am.

MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Weekdays (except Tuesdays) 9:15am, before Mass.

%;Eyg’;a;} Thirtieth Sunday In Ordinary Time (B)

yce L

Day Feast Time Service | Intention

Sat 27th | Vigil Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass | Fr John Murphy's Int

Sun 28st | Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 10:00am | Mass | Parishioners Intentions

Mon 29th | Ferial 9:30am Mass | Cora Sharkey Int

Tue 30% | Ferial 6.15pm Mass | Kit (James) Higgins 1

Wed 31st | Ferial 7.00pm Mass | Special Int (SP)

Thus 1st | All Saints 10.00am Mass | Teresa Kenny t

Fri 20d Adoration 8.15am

Fri 2nd All Souls Day 9:30am Mass | For all Faithful departed
w g Patrick & M

Sat 3d Vigil Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass Py Pat‘lcﬁ:a nazynilgrx:naughton

Sun 4t 31t Sunday in Ordinary Time 10:00am Mass | Parishioner’s Intention

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND:

Cora Sharkey, Frances & Graham Jubb, Audrey Ramsbottom, Vickie Ballard, Hugh McNeil, Malena
Diaz (4yrs old), Kathleen Garvie, Margaret Collins, Jim Corrigan, Adrian Mansfield. Remember those
in hospitals, care and nursing homes. Please contact us if you wish to include or remove a person from
the list. Thank you. E-mail or telephone.

28TH OCT - This Sunday - Tea/ coffee in the Parish Centre after Mass and also every last Sunday of each
month.

BAPTISM: Please welcome into God’s family Amelie Elizabeth Jevons who will become a co-heir
of Christ Jesus. Please pray for her continued Christian faith.

ADORATION: 2nd November @ 8.15 am @ St Lukes Church

ST LUKE’S YOUTH CLUB: 11 Nov 2018 - 4.00 to 5.30 pm. Everyone in Years 5, 6 and 7 are invited to
attend and participate in activities and make new friends. Please check the noticeboard for our News to
date.

CARITAS: It is time for the Autumn Collection of the Caritas boxes. Could you please bring your boxes in to be
counted. I would be grateful if you could leave them in the Sacristy or contact me and I will gladly pick them
up. Many thanks Glenys Fitzmaurice 01928 732060
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All personal information s collected, processed and stored in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations. This is retained only as necessary and used by the Parish/Diocese for
the benefit of the Parish and for legitimate reasons such as adminisirative and religious purposes. You can read our full privacy notice at hitpyfwww.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/abont-
us/privacy-notice.




ALL SOULS DAY: Envelopes are now available on the table in the entrance for your prayer intentions for
your deceased family and friends. Holy Mass will be offered for them during the month of November.

CHURCH FLOWERS : The beautiful flower displays in Church are arranged by dedicated volunteers at St
Luke’s. With the approach of Christmas, extra funds are needed to enhance the flower displays - for this
purpose, there will be a collection on November 3+ and 4%, Thank you.

MUSICIANS AND SINGERS: The Music group in St Luke’s is always eager to welcome new members.
We normally sing one Sunday a month, and rehearsal before Mass on the day we sing and the Sunday
before at 5.30. If you enjoy playing an instrument or singing, regardless of your level, we would love to
hear from you (especially if you are a male singer!). If you want any more information please contact =
Helena at speedyhelena@hotmail.com

CHRISTMAS PIETY STALL-17TH/18TH NOVEMBER AND 24TH/25TH NOVEMBER
Spiritual Christmas Cards, Calendars and Gifts will be on sale over the above 2 weekends ...so please.
support this venture.

RELIGIOUS STUDIES: The Catholic Certificate of Religious Studies (CCRS) is open to all who wish to '
take this up. This course helps us to understand our Faith - Share our Vision.- Inspire to lead - explore our
faith more deeply. The 1¢t module has taken place but you could join at the start of any module. Please see
the noticeboard for details and via the website: www.dioceseof shrewsbury.org/education/ ccrs.

ADOREMUS REVISITED: FOR CATECHISTS AND ANYONE WHO'S INTERESTED, Bishop Robert Barron’s
talk on the Mass from the Eucharistic Congress will be shown; followed by a time of discussion and reflection, on Sat
17 November at St Hugh & St John's Parish Hall, Altrincham, WA14 5NB - 9:15 for 9:45 am start, ending with
Adoration and Mass. On Sat 1 December at St Winefrides School Hall, Belmont, Shrewsbury, Shropshire SY1 1TE
- Mass at 9:30am (Cathedral) - 10:15 for 10:30am start, ending with prayer at 12:25pm. For details and registration,
please See: www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/ catholic-faith/ the-new-evangelisation /registration

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY: Thank you for your contributions at last week’s mass. Your prayers and
donations will help missionaries across the world share the Gospel of hope with those in greatest need.
Please pray for the work of Missio.

ST. LUKE'S PARISH OFFERTORY COLLECTION: £610.92. Thank you for your continued support and
generosity. World Mission Sunday contributions: £246.61. Thank you for your generous donations.

UPCOMING EVENTS

3/4/11/18 Collection for Church Flowers

11/11/18 Music Rehearsal @ 9.15am (before mass)
11/11/18 St Luke’s Youth Club 4.00 - 5.30 pm
17/11/18 Adoremus revisited, Altrincham

18/11/18 Clergy Training & Education - 274 collection
17/18/11/18 Christmas Piety

25/11/18 Little Church
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